
 

 

 

 

 

  

Please make sure to give us a follow @Simonds_HS on Twitter! 

   This week  

 January 31st – February 4th  

Did you know? 

Our Seabee Swag store is available online and in person 3rd floor C building!  All items are in stock- check us 

outline.   https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/  

 

 

 

Covid-19 Corner 

We are thanking you in advance for helping us keep everyone safe, reminding your Seabee to mask up- over 

the nose at all times.  Bring a water bottle that can be re-filled at school and an extra mask.  All great tips to 

keeping everyone safe.  The ASD-S dashboard is updated daily at 5pm and can be found here: ASD-S | COVID-19 

Dashboard (nbed.nb.ca)  

 

Athletics 

We will have our updated athletic schedule out very shortly once we have the schedules all sorted out.  Thank 

you for your patience, we are excited to have sports available for our school community again! 

- Monday-   

- Tuesday-  

- Wednesday-  Home reports go home/Semester 2 

starts 

- Thursday-  

- Friday-   

 

           

https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/Pages/COVID-19-Dashboard.aspx
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/Pages/COVID-19-Dashboard.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Room Updates 

We have had some teachers move classrooms over the past couple of weeks and to ensure students know where to find 
them when they return.  If you could help pass the message that would be appreciated and of course we will have signs 
posted for Wednesday.  A reminder that homeroom starts at 9am on Wednesday. 

Mrs. Robichaud B203 moving to B216 

Mrs.Haughn-Scott C105 moving to C231 

Ms. Wilson A128 moving to B214 

M. Gresh C210 moving to B215 

Ms. Bailee Reinhart will be in C210 

Mlle. Keating will be in B318 

Mrs. McMullin C301 is moving to B203 

Ms. Phillips B201 has moved to C234 

Ms. Cyr C231 has moved to B204 

 

Upcoming Dates 
 

• February 21st No School/Family Day 
 


